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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Christina Giallourakis <chgiallourakis@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 8:04 PM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Cc: Speck, Randy (SMD 3G03); Higgins, John (SMD 3G02)
Subject: BZA Application No. 20643: Maret School Athletic Fields Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 
To:  Chairman of the BZA, Frederick L. Hill 
 
From:  
Christina Giallourakis 
3929 Legation Street NW 
Washington, DC 20015 
202-669-5330  
chgiallourakis@yahoo.com 
 
 
RE: Comments in Support of the Maret Proposed Fields at ECC 
BZA Application No. 20643: Maret School Athletic Fields Project 
 
Dear Chairman of the BZA, Frederick L. Hill,  
 
My name is Christina Giallourakis.  I have lived in the Chevy Chase, DC neighborhood (at 3929 Legation Street NW, Washington, DC 20015) 
for 6 years and have been a resident of WDC for 21 years. Our family home is in ANC 3/4 G, the ANC in which this proposed project is be 
located.  I love the Chevy Chase neighborhood dearly. I am writing you to convey my strong support for the proposed Maret fields at ECC.  
 
I am very happy that due to Maret’s partnership, the ECC school will be able to operate again. I also believe that Maret is a wonderful 
community partner to have in Chevy Chase. What I love most about this project is that the land will support the importance of children spending 
time outdoors; the importance of this, especially in light of living during this COVID era, is now more understood than ever before. 
 
I have two children (11 years old and 9 years old) that attend Maret. Also, my husband, Aakash Thakkar, volunteers on the Maret Board. He 
has been very active on supporting this project.  We both hope that you approve Maret’s BZA application. Please feel free to reach out to me if 
you have any questions. I can be reached at 202-669-5330 or chgiallourakis@yahoo.com.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  I believe that the broader Chevy Chase community will be the better for allowing this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
Christina Giallourakis 
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